
Notice to Residents

November 20, 2017

Greater Nanaimo Pollution Control Centre 
Secondary Treatment Upgrade Project
4600 Hammond Bay Road, Nanaimo

Project Update

Site Lighting:

Concrete:

Many large and small concrete pours are scheduled through to the end of 2018. Some large 
concrete pours will require that concrete trucks, pumps, and finishing equipment continue 
working after the main construction activities have ended for the day and beyond the standard 
construction noise bylaw hours. 

The Regional District of Naniamo's Greater Nanaimo Pollution Control Centre Secondary 
Treatment Upgrade Project is proceeding on schedule. Phase I of blasting was successful and 
concluded on October 5th. Final blasting activities will take place in early 2018. The majority of the 
excavation work is complete and ground improvements required to stabilize the soil in the event 
of an earthquake are nearing completion. Over the next year, crews will build new concrete 
structures including the secondary treatment bioreactors and clarifiers. 

Please see below for additional information that may be of interest to you.

Site lighting is required to maintain safety. The lighting will be shut off overnight.

Sean De Pol 
Director, Water & Wastewater Services 

Thank you for your patience while we complete this project. Please 
subscribe to the project email distribution list at www.rdn.bc.ca/
emailalerts to receive notifications of the concrete pours and current 
project information. Information will also be posted on our website at 
www.rdn.bc.ca/secondary-treatment-upgrade-project.

For more information, please email rcu@rdn.bc.ca or contact James 
Haddou at 250-758-1157.

Sincerely,

http://www.rdn.bc.ca/rdn-alerts-and-updates
http://www.rdn.bc.ca/rdn-alerts-and-updates



